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Dear Ms. Jacoby:

Please find attached a letter to Mr, Marvin Freeman that I wrote discussing our telephone
conversation of May 7, 1992, regarding the settlement monitoring program. As you will
recalled, verbal approval on Rio Algom's settlement monitoring program was granted on
February 12, 1990 and also 10 me on May 7, 1992, during our telephone conversation. As
such, Rio Algom believed that it had satisfied the requirements of condition 45 (J) and proceeded
to use the lower tailings evaporation cell as a settlement monitoring program had been approved
by NRC.

As I indicated *o vou yesterday telephone conversation, Rio Algom is presently preparing
an amendment to ihe settlement monitoring program modifying the type survey monuments and
their locations. This package will be forwarded to NRC shortly upon completion. If you have
any guestions in regards to this information, please contact me at (405) 842-1773.
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RIO ALGOM MINING CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
Marvin Freeman May 7, 1992
10: /') .
Bill Ferdinand ‘f&ﬁJ/.JCLaab~La-4€
FROM:
NRC Telephone Conversation
SUBJECT:

I discussed briefly with Ms. Dawn Jacobi today, the results of
NRC's May 5, 1992, inspection report, especially the comment
pertaining to the subsidence monuments.

She stated NRC had verbally granted Mr. Pattison permission during
a meeting on February 12, 1990, to install the monuments. She
stated that although NRC has not officially approved RAMC's June
1989 radon attenuation submittal, which included the installation
of the subsidence monuments, she again stated her verbal approval
to install the monuments.

With this wverbal approval, we should commence installing the
monument at locations which will be unaffected by our reclamation
work.

xc: F. Fossey
B. Pattison
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